
 
Dear Parents, 
 Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year! My name is Mrs. 
Yoder. This is my third year teaching at Midvale and my 6th year 
teaching kindergarten. I love pizza, chocolate and caramel, reading 
books, doing crafts, and laughing at anything funny. I am so excited 
to be your child’s kindergarten teacher this year! 
 Some kindergarten students will attend their first day of school 
on Wednesday, August 24. Other kindergarten students will attend 
their first day of school on Thursday, August 25. Kindergarteners 
will only attend one of these days. All Kindergarteners will attend 
on Friday, August 26 and everyday thereafter. 
 
Your child will attend their first day of kindergarten on 
_________________________________________________. 
  

Open house at Midvale will be on Tuesday, August 23 at 
6:00pm. Please bring all of your supplies with you that night. 
 If you have any questions concerning transportation, please 
call 740.254.4334.  

See you soon!  
      

Mrs. Yoder 


